
From: Richard Novitch <RNOVITCH@burke.org> 

Date: March 13, 2020 at 8:15:44 PM EDT 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Tuesday March 10 

  
CAUTION: External sender. 

Thank you for the Open Letter to the Chinese Community posted on the Scarsdale government web 

site.  I think it truly captures the sentiment of most Scarsdale residents.  We have made many friends 

from all over the world who have come to Scarsdale for the same reasons we came here 24 years 

ago.  Scarsdale may have problems, but living together with individuals of many nationalities and faiths 

is not one of them. 

  

Richard Novitch 

28 Rugby Lane 

  

  

Richard S. Novitch, M.D. 

Assistant Professor of Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation 

Albert Einstein College of Meidicine 

Burke Rehabilitation Hospital 

785 Mamaroneck Avenue 

White Plains, N.Y.  10605 

 


